
DRAKE'S TAKE

Upcoming Events In this Edition

Stay in Touch!

September 3, 2022

Division 15 Meet-Up

September 11, 2022

Club Officer Training 

(In-Person)

September X, 2022 

Club Officer Training

(Virtual)

October 1, 2022

Dues become payable

October 15, 2022

Fall Rally @ Dollywood

October 31-November 4,

2022 {note the change!!}

Key Club Week

December 1, 2022

Unpaid clubs become

delinquent

February 1, 2023

Unpaid clubs become

suspended

Hello Division 15! Welcome

back to school! I hope you

are just as excited as I am to

jump back into Key Club. In

this edition, you'll find

information regarding

Officer Training, our

Division Meet-Up, Fall

Rally, and even more.

Happy serving!

Email:

Division 15 Newsletter -- August Edition

Instagram:

zoe@ktkey.org

@div15ltg

Please feel free to contact

me anytime!



Club Contacts

Division Meet-Up

Dues
Dues become payable

October 1, 2022 and are just

$14 per person, with $7 for

local fees and $7 for

international fees. Once

new members join for this

school year, dues can be

paid via the Membership

Update Center. Dues are an

important part of

maintaining good status as

a club and are a main

source of funding for

district events such as

DCON. Clubs that pay by

November 1 will receive the

Early Bird Award at DCON.

Please remember to send

the names and email

addresses of your officers

to me so that I can include

them in important

correspondence. Thank

you!

On September 10, we will

have our first Divisional

Council Meeting at Edith

Pettus Park in Clarksville,

TN. We will have a potluck

picnic, play various games,

and perform a park clean-

up. Our pavilion is reserved

from 12:30 to 4:30, so you

will also have time to enjoy

the playground and splash

pad. Please sign up to bring

food at the link in the email

I sent August 6. I hope to see

you there! It will be lots of

fun!



Fall Rally

Officer Training District Convention
Club Officer Training (date

TBD) will be at the

Clarksville Public Library.

This is a great chance for

officers to learn what the

year ahead of them looks

like and to meet fellow

officers with whom they

can collaborate. Alongside

training, there will also be

trivia, refreshments, and

fun! Advisors and club

members are also welcome

and encouraged to attend! 

The annual K-T District Fall Rally is once again being hosted

at Dollywood Theme Park. On October 15, Key Clubbers from

all across the district will gather in the spirit of service for

one of the most exciting events of the Key Club Year.

Registration is now open on ktkey.org and is just $55. This is

an amazing deal, as regular admission to Dollywood is over

$90, whereas this covers admission, a meal voucher, and a t-

shirt. We hope to see you there!

Our K-T District

Convention will be March

30 to April 2 in Gatlinburg

next year. It is going to be

an amazing event, with

inspiring speakers and

fun, informative

workshops planned and

hosted by the board. There

is also a talent show, a

dance, and awards

ceremony. The theme will

be unveiled at Fall Rally.

We hope to see you there!



YOF Grant
The Youth Opportunities

Fund is an amazing chance

for your club to receive a

grant to help you perform

meaningful service in your

community. To receive the

grant, simply plan an

awesome service project,

then fill out the required

forms on keyclub.org. The

first grant cycle opens in

October, and there is a

second cycle in March. I

hope you take advantage of

this opportunity!

Unfortunately, this year's

Summer Board was virtual,

but we were still able to

accomplish a great amount!

We planned exciting things

like the DCON theme and

workshops. We can't wait

to tell you guys more!

Summer Board

View these highlights on my

Instagram, @div15ltg


